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Comments: ANILCA cabins do not belong in designated wilderness. No new ones should be allowed. All existing

ones should be phased out. No renewals of permits should be done, no inheritance or transfer of ownership,

residence, or use should be permitted. People with guns do not belong in wilderness, regardless of "traditional

use." 

 

There is so little wilderness left on the planet now that what was once okay--people striking out and establishing

homesteads in remote places--is no longer acceptable. There are just too many people on the planet, and too

little undisturbed habitat for biodiversity to survive, even if there appear to be pockets, such as remote places in

Alaska, where people think they are living in harmony with the rest of nature, or that their impact is too small to

matter. We have to look at the big picture now, and it's too bleak to allow cabins to persist in the remaining

fragments of wilderness.


